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THE NORWALK PARKING AUTHORITY COMPLETES THE INSTALLATION OF THE 

PARKING LEVEL COUNT SYSTEM 

The installation of the parking level count system at the 720-space South Norwalk 
Train Station Garage was completed on March 5, 2009. The system allows staff to 
monitor space availability on a floor by floor basis. This information is provided to 
commuters as they enter through the upward helix.  

The photo shows how parkers are made aware of space availability on each floor, 
which takes the guess work out of where to park.  

Kathryn Hebert, Administrative Services Manager, said, “This is very important to 
commuters as they typically leave little time to park and catch their desired train. So 
far, the response has been very positive.”
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Norwalk Parking authority Now employing  
license Plate Recognition Permit Program

As part of our continuing efforts to enhance the level of services the Norwalk Parking 
Authority provides we are very happy to report that effective August 1, 2010 you will no 
longer have to print or display your monthly parking permit. Your registered vehicle’s 
license plate will now serve as your permit.
 
The NPA will now be employing a license plate recognition (LPR) monthly parking per-
mit program, which we are confident you will find more convenient and flexible to meet 
your needs. 
 
Recognizing that many customers have access to and use multiple vehicles the new 
program will allow you to register up to three (3) vehicles per account. This will allow 
you the freedom of using any one (1) of the three registered vehicles without the need 
to transfer your permit from one vehicle to another. 
 
In the meantime, should you have any questions comments or suggestions please feel 
free to contact our customer service office at (203) 831-9063.
 
Thank you.


